
N EW SLETTER

Summer Term 2024 -  Friday 10th May

 NEWS UPDATE

CORPUS CH RI STI  CATH OLI C 
PRI M A RY SCH OOL

It  was wonderful to welcome so many of our families to our 
Open Afternoon recent ly.  The children enjoyed sharing 
their learning with you and we hope you found it  useful. 
Special thanks to Mrs Cherrett  who organised a fantast ic 
Art  Exhibit ion showcasing the children's work as part  of the 
afternoon.  We have shared some photographs with you  of 
some of the highlights in this newsletter.

As well as their new Poole Old Town drop-in, BCP have 
online workshops and a range of in-person events. For more 
information, please visit :

ht tps://sendiass4bcp.org/2024/04/29/whats-on-in-may/

Please find attached information regarding a Relay for Life 
Fun Day in support of Cancer Research UK  on 13th July at 
Glenmoor and Winton School.

Please keep our Year 6 pupils in your prayers as they 
undertake their end of Key Stage 2 assessments next week. 
They have worked extremely hard in their preparat ion for 
the tests and we are very proud of them all. 

Please find attached some information regarding a 'Summer 
Buzz' event - St Catherine?s Summer Fete joins the 
Wimborne Folk Fest ival on Saturday 8 June, which is raising 

money for Wimborne Community Food Supply. Everyone 
is warmly welcome! 

Wishing all our families a happy weekend.
 

God my Father,

Let me stay close to you on this journey.

Let me share the joy that you and the 
Father have.

Keep me on the true path to happiness.

So that I may rejoice in heaven with you 
one day.

Amen

PRAYER

PARISH NEWS

'Father, keep those you have given me true to your name, so that they may be one like us.'

John 17: 11

PENTECOST ?BRING & SHARE? 
BRUNCH 

To celebrate our wonderfully rich, 
mult i-cultural and diverse parish 
community, you are warmly invited  join 
together in the Parish Centre for a 
?bring and share? brunch on Sunday 19th 
May from 11.00am. Bring a tradit ional 
dish or your favourite food - let?s share 
the joy!! All welcome.

REFUGEES AT HOME 
https://refugeesathome.org 
Informat ion Evening Tuesday 21st  May 
7.15pm (refreshments) 7.30pm in St 
Mary?s Catholic Church 211A 
Wimborne Rd, Poole, BH15 2EG     

https://sendiass4bcp.org/2024/04/29/whats-on-in-may/


DIARY DATES

Headteacher Awards

Class 3RS Liturgy (School Hall) Monday 13th May

Year 6 SATs Week Monday 13th May - Friday 17th May

Class 1B  (School Hall) Monday 20th May

KS2 Sports Day - King's Park (details to follow) Thursday 23rd May

INSET - School closed to children Friday 24th May

Summer  Half Term Monday 27 - Friday 31st  May

Corpus Christ i Feast  Day (details to follow) Wednesday 5th June

Year 2 visit  to Marwell Zoo Thursday 6th June

Year 5 Music Concert  (School Hall) Thursday 13th June  5:30-6:30pm

.

 

  

VACANCIES

Headteacher Awards

EYFS and KS1: Stella RR, Samara RH, David 1M, Lucas 1M, Seth 1B, Szymon 1B,  Eilis 2H, Jamari 2H, 
Dhruv 2CW, Canaan 2CW

KS2: Elliot  3SR, Florence 3SR, Freya 3G, Levi 3G, Olivia C 4C, Yvonne 4C, Ellie 4C, Olivia S 4C, Isabella 
4C, Amadou 4S, Rafael 4S, Inara 5W, Illia 5W, Kehali 5D, Daniel 5D, Laura Z 6C, Bartosz 6C, Sienna 6C, 
Nico 6D 

SEND Teaching Assistant  (inc. Wraparound Care) & Midday 
Supervisor  (One Year Fixed Term Contract )

Required from 1st September 2024.

Please find full details and an applicat ion form on our school 
website, accessed here:

ht tps://www.cccpschool.co.uk/vacancies/

The closing date for applicat ions is midday Thursday 20th June 
2024.

Please email your applicat ion to: susan.solly@cccpschool.com 

Interviews will be held on Tuesday 25th June 2024.

https://www.cccpschool.co.uk/vacancies/


SPORTS NEWS

Yesterday, some of our  Year 3 and 4 children took part  in a Bournemouth Schools Tennis Fest ival at 
Southbourne Tennis Club. The children thoroughly enjoyed competing in a range of tennis act ivit ies with 
nine other local schools. We are delighted to announce that our team won the event and as a result , we 
are now the Bournemouth Schools Tennis Champions! We have been invited to part icipate in the 
Regional Final at  Bryanstone School in June. Huge congratulat ions to the children who represented our 
school in this event: Joseph B, Kacper My, Mikey F, Theo C, Matei J, Alicja M, Dominika O, Natalia M, 
Leni-Rae and Evie B.

PUPIL ATTENDANCE 

Corpus Christ i has an Attendance Policy which can be accessed on the school website here. 

It  is the school?s expectat ion that all pupils attend school every day, unless they are ill, for the following 
reasons:

- attendance has a direct link to attainment. If a child is not in school regularly they are not fully 
accessing the curriculum and learning opportunit ies available to them

- achieving at school builds a child?s self-esteem, as well as enhancing their future prospects
- attending school and being part  of the school?s community gives a child a sense of belonging and 

promotes their social development
- attending school gives a child the opportunity to experience posit ive separat ion from their 

parent(s)/carer(s), which builds their confidence and resistance.

The law states that it  is the responsibility of parents to ensure that compulsory school aged children (5 to 
16 years) access an appropriate educat ional provision.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tcqRxn9cSmgz2KN7456fcII-nHiP-h6qOArmIfH7Jm4/edit


MORE SPORTS NEWS  

Recently, a selected group of girls from Year 4 represented Corpus Christ i in the Bournemouth Schools 
Girls Can Do Sports Fest ival, which aimed to promote girls' part icipat ion in sport . The girls engaged 
enthusiast ically in a range of sport ing act ivit ies such as rounders, netball, cricket and cheer leading which 
they thoroughly enjoyed. Well done to Elizabeth K , Honey, Sarah O, Darcy O'S Megan O'S , Emilia J and 
Olivia C.

As part  of a recent Mixed Team Football match, two teams of our Year 4 and 5 pupils recent ly played 
against Kingsleigh Primary School.  In the first  game, our mixed team  beat Kingsleigh School 4-2 in a 
thrilling encounter. 

Well done to  Inara H, Caspian G, Mason A, Benji B, Oliver S, Oliver Sm , Marcel G, Kacper M, Alicja M and 
Dominika O. In the second match, the Year 6 football team won convincingly against Kingsleigh School. A 
massive well done to Sienna S, Anna W, James D, Fabrice C, Joshua A, Nathan W, Mutsa M, Arvydas B, 
Ryan D, Joseph W.



OPEN AFTERNOON 
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